
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH (EVE) COLLEGE 

(University of Delhi) 

8th April, 2022 

FEE CONCESSION & STUDENTS' AIDFUND

NOTICE 

This is for the information of the studentS of I Year

and such all students who have applied for the Fee

Concession and students' aid fund for the financial 

year 2021-22, but could not meet the Fee

Concession Committee for personal interaction on 

24 & 25th March, 2022. They are now given the 

final final chance to meet the Fee Concession 

Committee on 20th April, 2022 from 3.00 pm to 

5:00 pm in the Computer Lab of the college. The

students are required to bring with them the filled

in form along with all relevant original documents

at the time of their interaction with the Fee 

Concession Committee. 

ahL 
(Dr. Vindhyachal Mishra)

CNR,Fee Concession & SAF 
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